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https://www.seattle.gov/transportation/projects-and-programs/programs/neighborhood-street-fund/n-128th-st-walkway
https://www.soundtransit.org/system-expansion/pinehurst-station


Yes, we are removing a limited number of trees near Northacres Park and along the project area to make room for the 

shared-use path.  

Northacres Park trees: Arborists from SDOT and Seattle Parks and Recreation are coordinating to identify a limited 

number of trees that needed to be removed and ways to adjust the project design to limit tree removal.  

Street trees: We anticipate removing approx. 12 trees south of Northacres Park that are in the right of way and, when 

possible, we will replant trees along the corridor. There are some limitations on planting trees in the new landscaped 

areas due to the proximity of an underground water main and to preserve sightlines around adjacent driveways. SDOT’s 

Urban Forestry team will identify appropriate locations for replacement trees and we’ll share that information when it is 

available. If we can’t replant all replacement trees within the project area, we will identify other areas that would benefit 

from them across the city.  



  

We explored connecting the shared-use path to the existing path through Northacres Park but did not move this option 

forward because of impacts on park operations and safety concerns for people traveling through the park when it is 

closed. 

 

Utility poles: We are working with Seattle City Light to relocate any poles that conflict with the path alignment. Utility 

pole relocation is a common activity for construction, particularly when we are redeveloping unimproved right of way 

(shoulder space). 

Mailboxes: Many of the existing mailboxes conflict with the path location and will need to be moved. We’re working with 

the United Stated Postal Service to determine the new locations. 


